
 
 
 

OOGGBB  AAnnnnuuaall  EEnnrroollllmmeenntt  WWeebbiinnaarr  wwiillll  
nnoott  bbee  hheelldd  tthhiiss  yyeeaarr  

  
The OGB annual enrollment webinar, originally slated for April 7 

at 2 p.m., will not be held this year. 

  
For information about plan benefits, attend an annual 

enrollment meeting in your area or contact your agency’s human 

resources department. 

 


